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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Boardman Planning Commission will conduct a public 

hearing 
 

Wednesday, October 6, 2021 at 7:00 PM 
Boardman City Council Chambers 

 
This meeting is available to the public using: 

https://zoom.us/j/2860039400 
 

The City of Boardman Planning Commission will conduct a Public Hearing for a Variance request 
from Woodhill Homes for 129 SW Eagle Dr., Tax Lot #912 (4N 25E 17DB). The request is for a 
Class C Variance which is a Type III decision process for the Planning Commission, consistent 
with Boardman Development Code (BDC) §5.4.100. The variance is for a front yard setback of 
13.6’ due to shape of the lot on a knuckle turn instead of the minimum set back of 15’; the 
garage is 17.4’ which does not meet the minimum 20’. The approval process is governed by 
BDC §4.1.500. 
 
The public is invited to comment on this request by submitting comments in writing, or 
electronically to be added to the record for the Planning Commission decision; comments will be 
received until 5:00 p.m. October 6, 2021.  Due to current COVID protocol, the City Hall Building 
is closed to the public. 
 

(S) Jenn Rollins 
             City Recorder / HR 
 
POSTED: September 10, 2021   
PUBLISHED: September 11, 2021 
       

City of Boardman 
         200 City Center Circle 
         P.O. Box 229 
         Boardman, OR 97818 
         Phone: (541) 481-9252 
         Fax:     (541) 481-3244 
         TTY Relay  711 
         www.cityofboardman.com  
 

  
         

 

https://zoom.us/j/2860039400

	City of Boardman

